
Announcing Our 
New Writing Workshop

Hello Dear Friends and Family,

I’m offering several opportunities to celebrate Juneteenth 2025!  

While supplies last, I have autographed copies of Making Do:  
Growing Up Colored in the Jim Crow South During the Great Depression.

Also, on June 29th 2025, at 1PM, I’ll be offering a writing workshop based  
on Making Do: Growing Up Colored in the Jim Crow South During the  
Great Depression!  It is “Writing with God.” 

The workshop gives budding and more mature writers an opportunity to explore 
the process of writing their own family stories – from a faith-based orientation!

You won’t want to miss this informal event (20 spots open at a special price)  
to learn the tips and tools that I’ll share in writing your own legacy piece! 

For more information: contact me at matjointl@gmail.com


